
Future of the Inner Forth
Citizen event in Clackmannanshire

People living and working in the Inner Forth and 
Clackmannanshire are invited to attend this free event.

Join us in Alloa for an evening of learning and discussing 
climate change, nature conservation and connecting people 
with the Inner Forth shoreline, based on recent research by the 
University of Edinburgh. 
 

The goal of this event is to facilitate discussion on the future of 
the Inner Forth shoreline amongst people living and working in 
the area, with a focus on Clackmannanshire.

This event will also be attended by policy-makers (Scottish 
Natural Heritage, RSPB, and Clackmannanshire Council) to 
listen and learn, and they will be asked to reflect on your views 
at the end of the event. 

Why attend?

Alloa Town Hall
16th November 2017

5.30pm - 7.30pm  Presentations and discussion
7.30pm - 8.30pm  Food and drinks 



Contact

How to get involved
You can find out more or register by contacting Anja via email 
or phone (see below for details). The venue is accessible by 
wheelchair. We also welcome children to attend. If you need 
special support to attend, we are happy to help. Please let us 
know beforehand if you would not like to be filmed or 
photographed.

Event outcomes
After the event, information notes will be published on the 
topics of the event. These information notes will summarise 
research findings, together with the main points from the 
discussions during this event. 
We look forward to welcoming you to this evening of collective 
thinking on how people living and working in the Inner Forth 
can work together towards a socially and ecologically 
sustainable Inner Forth. 

Anja Liski
07583773725
University of Edinburgh
Anja.helena.liski@ed.ac.uk


